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1 October 2020 
 
 
Caitlin Elliott 
Manager, Central Coast and Hunter Region 
Local and Regional Planning 
Department of Planning, Industry  
and Environment 
caitlin.elliott@planning.nsw.gov.au  

Ref: SP-LEP-23; SP-PP-11 
Enquiries: Richard Pamplin 

 
 
 
Dear Caitlin 

Discontinued MidCoast Planning Proposals 

Council at its Ordinary Meeting on 23 September 2020 considered a report to discontinue 
outdated Planning Proposals and resolved as follows: 

 

Please accept this letter as Council’s formal discontinuation of the above 3 Planning 
Proposals. 
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If you have any queries in regard to this matter, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard Pamplin 
Principal Strategic Planner – Projects, Contributions and Planning Agreements 
Ph. (02) 7955 7668 Email: richard.pamplin@midcoast.nsw.gov.au  
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